Republic of tljz Philippines

Bepartment of Education
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON
Sorsogon

ADVISORY

( to the Division Memorandum 029, s.2024 dated February 7, 2024 re: DIVISION
PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW AND PERFORMANCE
ASSESSMENT (PIRPA) FOR CY 2024)

March 22, 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs of CID and SGOD
Heads of Functional Divisions/ Areas
Public Schools District Supervisors and OIC-PSDSs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. This is to reiterate the schedule of the conduct of First Quarter Program
Implementation Review and Performance Assessment (PIRPA) for CY 2024 and the
submission of reports to the Division Office thru SGOD-SMME on or before April 4,
2024.

2; The schools are requested to use the updated reporting templates which can
be accessed thru this link:

https://depedph-
my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/leah_peran001_deped_gov_ph/ElwCcg4
r9fViu4371prSpj8BQOgx-NDS4tWc9KhP3C3D0g?e=Eqb6ab

3. Due to the impending cessation of Google Workspace for Education Services ,
the submission links listed in the enclosure of Division Memorandum 029, s.2024
dated February 7, 2024 re: DIVISION PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW
AND PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT (PIRPA) FOR CY 2024 is no longer feasible.

4. Henceforth, the Schools are advised to submit hard copy only of the PIRPA
reports.

5. For information and immediate dissemination.
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